April 27, 2020

Letter of Recommendation for Melody Windsor and family:

We purchased our puppy, Sarafina, from Melody and her family on April 7,
2020. Melody was pleasant and informative when | spoke with her on the
phone. She wanted to double check that Sarafina’s eye was not infected
before she sold her to me. She was very accommodating when scheduling
puppy pick-up; she met us the very day we contacted her. She drove in to
meet us, which saved us almost an hour of travel time.

Sarafina has been a joy! She is well mannered and friendly. Her potty-
training has been very smooth. The first day she was with us, she was
already going to the door to go outside. Sarafina is a healthy, happy puppy.
She has been well cared for and socialized. We have loved having her as
an addition to our family. She gets along well with her 120 pound German
Shepherd sister, Laney.

We had a very pleasant experience purchasing a puppy from Melody and
family. | would highly recommend.
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